



Headteacher: Mr James Scott

Deputy Headteacher: Mr James Mead Assistant Headteacher: Mrs Helen

Chappell

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to announce that we will be holding a **Christmas Fair** on **Friday, 29th November 2024**, and we would love for you to be part of this festive event! The fair will run from 4:30pm to 7:30pm at the school.

As part of the fair, we are looking for parents, guardians, friends, or family members who may own businesses, have hobbies, or create handmade goods to **host a stall**. Whether you make crafts, sell products, or offer unique services, this is a great opportunity to showcase your talents to our school community and contribute to a memorable evening. If you are interested in running a stall, please contact us at Forest.Friends@hotmail.co.uk by Friday 25th October 2024. Spaces are limited, so we encourage you to reach out soon!

In addition to the fair, we will be hosting **Disco's for the children** on the same evening. This means that while the children are enjoying their discos, parents, guardians, family and friends will have the opportunity to browse the stalls and do a bit of Christmas shopping in peace. More details about the discos will be sent out closer to the event.

We hope this Christmas Fair will be a wonderful way to bring our community together, and we look forward to seeing you there!

Yours Sincerely

Forest Friends
Forest & Sandridge School PTA
Charity Number - 1041418

